
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

110C PM 
 
 
 

REVISED ROUTE 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT FROM 
JANUARY 10, 2023, LINE 110C PM LINE WILL END AT 

THE DUFFERIN TERMINAL AND NOT AT THE 
INTERSECTION OF RANG DE L'ÉQUERRE AND DAMIEN-

CYR. (SEE THE MODIFICATION ON THE BACK) 
 
 
 

 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COLLABORATION 

 LA SOCIÉTÉ DE TRANSPORT DE LAVAL 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL (450) 688-6520 

OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.STL.LAVAL.QC.CA



                                               Before                                                                                                After 
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